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Upcoming Events

December 17th- Chime Choir Community Tour

December 17th- Treat Cart

December 21st- Winter Parties, 2:15pm

December 22nd- Early Dismissal

December 23rd- January 5th- No School

Morning Arrival Reminder

With the temperatures dropping, it is a good time

for a reminder about morning arrival. Students

should not arrive at school before 7:50 unless

they are eating breakfast. At 7:50 staff will let

students into the building if the windchill is below

20 degrees.

A Message from Dr. Gomez

We are nearing the end 0f 2021! The students and

staff at Fairview have had a wonderful semester

building community and learning together.

The art projects, decorations, activities, books, and

of course the learning the teachers have shared

with students this month have brought students so

much joy. I have loved experiencing all of the joy

and laughter with students.

I am so thankful for this magical month with our

students and wish you all Happy Holidays!

East Parking Lot Reminder

Reminder: The East Parking Lot is for parents that

park and walk up to the building to drop off or

pick up their students. Please do not use this lot

as a loop to pull in and drop off or pick up

students. It is dangerous for families walking in

the lot when cars treat the lot as a loop.

Arrival and Dismissal Reminder

Please remember that for safety all students must

enter and exit vehicles in the loop on the

passenger side of the car. Students should NEVER

use the driver side of the vehicle due to passing

traffic. Also, please pull all the way forward in the

loop in order to keep traffic moving.

Staff Favorites

The PTA collected a list of each staff member’s favorite things. The link below will show you the results of the

survey.

Staff Favorites 2021-2022

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1Gx4DQP-rvMrqMDnuQ7qbWteZo-LzDWHUx-QQt1faj-A/edit?usp=sharing


Are your students missing items? Coats, hats, sweatshirts, etc. We have laid out all of

the lost and found clothing. Please see the picture below and encourage your child to

pick up any missing items. Unclaimed items will be donated over winter break.




